
 

 
 

AD HOC COMMITTEE ON THE CODE UPDATE 
FULL COMMITTEE MEETING 

MINUTES 12.29.2022 
 
 
The Ad Hoc Committee on the Code Update met via zoom at 11am on December 29th, 2022. In attendance: L. Bozzi, D 
MacDonald, K.E. Foley, P. Henderson, E. Wirth, and Consulting Planner Ted Fink. 
 
The Ad Hoc Committee discussed: 

• Map and zone designations 
• Residential Districts 
• PMU formulation 

 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Kathleen E Foley 
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